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Viking Line renews ship supply agreement                   
with ME Group 

 
 

Viking Line has extended its ship supply agreement with ME Group to cover the period May 

1, 2016 to April 30, 2021. The Åland Islands-based company will continue to handle logistics 

for Viking Line. This means that ME Group will supply duty- and tax-free products, food, 

fragrances, groceries and other products sold on board Viking Line’s vessels. The agreement 

covers deliveries worth about EUR 630 million during the five-year period.   

“This contract is highly important to our operations and we are happy that we can continue 

working together with Viking Line,” says Nils Lampi, CEO of Wiklöf Holdings, of which ME 

Group is a part. 

Viking Line is also pleased with having completed the negotiations. “We chose ME Group 
because it is a local company and because we know that they have smoothly functioning 
operations. We are happy that our collaboration will continue,” says Jan Hanses, President 
and CEO of Viking Line. 

For further information, please contact: 

Nils Lampi, CEO, Wiklöf Holding Ab, tel. +358 18 17 271 
Jan Hanses, President and CEO, Viking Line Abp, tel. +358 18 270 00 
Johanna Boijer-Svahnström, Vice President, Corporate Communications, Viking Line Abp, tel. 
+358 18 270 00 
 
 


